
 

 

 

 

 

 

Holiday Breaks:  Attend Today, Achieve Tomorrow! 

 

This time of year, schedules can feel inconsistent as we enjoy extended breaks and 

special events.  These school days before, between, and after holiday breaks are very 

important for setting the stage for consistency in January and for the rest of the year.  

Our district is working on increasing the number of students who are present at school 

for over 90% of school days and we appreciate your partnership in reaching this goal. 

 

This week, Building Facilitators and Deans will be contacting parents via email if one or 

more students within the family have missed 10% or more of school time.  Research 

shows that it’s very common for students and parents to underestimate absences and 

attendance rates can improve simply by sharing the amount of missed school time with 

families.   

 

Seasonal changes and day-to-day stressors can make regular school attendance 

difficult for some students.  If your student is experiencing challenges with school 

routines, please reach out to your school’s principal, dean, building facilitator, or 

counselor.  Their contact information is linked here. 

 

Again, thank you for your support and partnership! Attend today, achieve tomorrow!  
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1dmvgLbMORsNu5RIG-dAVj-PptZg1ZBccgFxrSDZu1k4/edit

